
Year 8 Punt Project 
 
A talented group of Year 8 pupils have designed and engineered a 3 man punt which they 
are raffling with the winner’s name being drawn at the SFPA 2018 Summer Party.  The group 
of 7 pupils have spent one hour per week since the beginning of January to build this 
incredible punt.  The punt is almost completed bar the paint job and of course the all-
important test to see whether it is sea-worthy, which we have no doubt that it is!  You’ll be 
able to sneak a look at the boat from Ashburton Courtyard looking into the Hub and it will 
be on display outside the dining hall during breakfast after 
half term in the run up to the Summer Party.  
 
A big thank you to the pupils who have taken part, Jasmine 
Heslop, Chris Howe, Josh Wheatley, Jemaira Vestey, Zach 
Mendham, Oliver Matthews and Ben Tanguy Brown.  It has 
been a most enjoyable project.  Let’s raise some valuable 
funds for Tom’s  Trust! 
 
Dr N Hoyle 
Head of Engineering 

 
 
 
 


